
 
2015 Master Association Board Election Results 

 
At the February 2, 2015, Annual Kinderton Village Master Association Members Meeting 
held at the WinMock Barn in Bermuda Run, Thomas Bongaerts and Jason Garms 
were elected by the sub-associations to fill the one 3-year term and one 2-year term on the 
Board of Directors. 

  
Helen Kelly fulfilled her term and opted not to be a candidate for reelection. Helen, the 
outgoing President, was recognized for her many years of dedicated service to the 
Kinderton Village community. 

 
On February 6 the new Master Board met to elect Board Officers. The election results 
were: 

 
Board Member/Office Seat Term Expires 

 
Pat Russell, President 2016  
117 Parkview Lane 
patbonnie64@yadtel.net 

 
Thomas Bongaerts, Vice-President 2018  
128 Sweetwater Drive 
thomas.kindertonvillage@gmail.com   

 
Jason Garms, Secretary 2017 
144 Rosewalk Lane 
Jason.garms@gmail.com  
 
Ron Morgan, Treasurer 2017  
Old Towne Drive  
fayeandron@triad.rr.com 

 
Craig Carter Declarant Appointed 
123 Brookstone Drive 
carter0242@yadtel.net  
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